
Meeting of the Montgomery Recreation Board

Minutes for February 1, 2021


The meeting, which was held on Zoom, was called to order at 5:30.


Present: Peg Doheny, Marsha Phillips, Journey Johnston, Brendan O’Shea, Lisa Perry


The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed and accepted.


 

Expansion of Recreational Opportunities:  The Board discussed several ideas about expanding 
recreational opportunities, such as adding bocci courts and skateboarding facilities.  The first 
step is finding appropriate locations for these activities.  Several options were discussed and 
work will continue to determine the best way to move forward with these plans. 


Signage:  We are looking into having signs made for River Walk/Kaleb’s Field and for the multi-
use trails at the Rec Center.  These would help tie areas together under the umbrella of the Rec 
Department and convey information to users of the facilities.


Maintenance & Grounds: Peg will inquire about gravel to improve the parking area at River 
Walk.  A plaque for Winston Lewis is being made for the pavilion.


 


The meeting was adjourned at 6:10.


Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


